







































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































this stated explanation by providing thst the legislature may "prescribe
limitation / other than Subsection 12-a// to qualify for matching funds.
Subaectioﬁ 12-b, then, J seems to provide that changes in the percentage
limitation could only be made in order to receive matching funds. The federal
government is moving away from matching categorical grants as a means of
caring for the needy. W¥We believe it particularly dangercus to write provisions
into the Comstitution that would make assistance grant changes dependent on
federal matching funds.

Frovisions within the present constitution providing that funds
only be appropriated as matching monies have already caused problems. JZiféé/
Under the Supplemental Security Income (SSI) program,

Monies for the adult categories now ecome directly to individuals rather than

as matching grants to the states. Texas is presently constitutionally pro-

hibited from making direct assistance grants to individuals in the adult categories,
since no federal matching funds are svailable. Some aged, blind and disabled
individuals, whose Social Security payments or other outside income place them
above the federal cut-off levels can no longer receive suplemental state assis-
tance. They are losing money and other benefits as a result.

It is difficult to predict what further changes will be made YA as
federal income assistance plans develop. We firmly believe that Texas will be
ready Lo respond more quickly and g¢f to the best state interest if these provisions
are tétally removed from the Constitution. We believe the lLegislature is well-
qualified to develop statutory limitations on assistance spending.

We further believe that removal of the welfare ceiling should not

be submitted as a separate provision to be approved or rejected by the voters.
‘ Many of the legislators have indicated their personal belief that
the ceiling should be removed. We fervently urge them to act the courage of
their convicti ns by removing this onerous provision from the £ Comstitution.




























































































































































































































































